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I STRONGLY OPPOSE this bill. There's NOTHING in this bill that stops criminal 

activity and in fact it will make criminals out of law abiding citizens and put more of a 

financial hardship on law abiding citizens. This bill is unconstitutional and mimics the 

unconstitutional measure 114 which will be defeated in the Oregon Supreme Court.   

What part of "Shall not be infringed" do you public servants not understand? You 

can't use part of the Constitution to protect yourselves while trampling other parts to 

press your opinions and skewed beliefs upon WE THE PEOPLE! 


